
















 

Ss. Peter and Paul  
welcomes with  

joy the new members 
to our parish  
community  

baptized on April 28 
 Mollie Jean Brown 
Ewan Reid Corrigan 

Right:  Ewan Reid Corrigan  with parents Brice and 
Amber. 
 
Above:  Mollie Jean Brown with parents Shannon 
and Justin and sisters. 

The project to improve parking 
on Johnson Street and the alley 
north of the gym/cafeteria will 
begin soon. During construc-
tion, Johnson Street and the 
area between the school and 
church will not be accessible. 

The alley north of the gym will 
be shut down at various times, 
as will access to the church 
from Johnson Street. 
 
Access to Morris Hall will be 
from Morrison Street only, and 
access to the gym/cafeteria will  

The black areas indicate where the parking improvement construc-
tion will occur from May-August. 

Parking Improvements to Begin Soon 
be from Vandalia Street doors 
only.  
 
The project will add about 40 
parking spots resulting in a 
total of 71 on the north side of 
the Church.   
 
This is part of the capital cam-
paign and the approximate 
cost is $300,000.  The con-
tractor is L. Keeley Construc-
tion.  Expected completion will 
be in August. 
 
Other improvements include 
additional LED lighting around 
the new parking area, installa-
tion of ADA compliant side-
walks, new sidewalks between 
the alley and Johnson Street 
and along Johnson Street, 
and decorative brick pillars 
and wrought iron fencing.  



 


